Harry Ransom
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS Office of the Librarian - ,Humanities Research Center

BOX 7219 AUSTIN, TEXAS pfkxxe 78713

28 June 1984

Professor Dr. Hartmut Hoffmann
Seminar fur Mittlere

Und Neuere Geschichte

D-3400 Gottingen
Nikolausberger Weg 9C

W. Germany

Dear Dr. Hoffmann:

I have received your letter of 18 June. Conservation considerations
are of primary importance at the Harry Ransom Humanities Research
Center and the Bede manuscript you have requested be microfilmed has
been determined too fragile to be photoduplicated in any way, shape or
form at this time. I am sorry but we cannot meet your request.

With kind regards.
Sincerely,
Cathy Henderson
Research Librarian

Harry Ransom Humanities Research Center
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